
IMPORTANT HEALTH INFORMATION – PLEASE READ BEFORE ENTERING 

The Government and Public Health England’s advice is clear – Children and adults should stay at home whenever possible. You 
should only leave your child at school if you are a critical worker AND there is absolutely no other option available to you to keep 

your child at home during your working hours. Before leaving your child at school today please follow this flow diagram. 

Am I a ‘Critical Worker’ to the COVID-19 response? 

Yes No 

Are BOTH parents/carers ‘critical workers’ to the COVID-19 response?  

Or… are you a lone parent and a ‘critical worker’ to the COVID-19 
response? 

Yes No 

Are you able to keep your child SAFE at home? 

i.e. There is at least one parent working from home. Needing to do 
work at home is not a reason to send your child to school. You have a 

responsibility to protect your child from the virus and also a social 
responsibility to prevent the spread of the virus 

 

Yes No 

KEEP YOUR CHILD AT HOME AND DO NOT SEND HIM/HER INTO SCHOOL 

As one parent/carer is NOT a critical worker, we STRONGLY advise you 
to keep your child at home and do not send them into school.  

Whilst we understand the importance of you working from home, we 
STRONGLY recommend that your child stays at home to reduce the 

chance of them catching the virus or the virus spreading.  

The school can provide care for your child to help you during your working hours ONLY 


